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Dear Shoreline City Council,

Please listen to the Tree Stewards begging on behalf of our precious trees. 

They are trying to save our trees, and in turn, our trees have been will continue to save the environment and the humans. We need the trees to
survive Climate Change. 

Kim Loftness
Shoreline resident of 28 years 
206-349-4489
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